
HDARC  Club Meeting  Nov. 19, 2022 

 

Meeting started at 10 am with the pledge of Allegiance.    Everyone introduced 

themselves. 

The minutes of the last meeting were seconded and approved. 

Treasurer report, we are solvent. 

There are 77 active members this month. 

The possibility of of renting a storage unit was discussed.  Based on the research 

that David Ham did, the cost would be about $1200 a year to store equipment 

that doesn’t have an equivalent value.  Now that we have the HAM club trailer 

again, a lot of the equipment will be stored in it. 

The sale of equipment in October was a big success.   A lot of the big antennas 

and radios were sold.   All of this was from donations that the club received over 

the last six months. 

 

New Business 

The holiday party is set for Dec. 3rd at 6pm at Dave’s Bar & Grill 

Meeting was closed at 10:40 am. 

 

 


